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August 25, 2023

PR o\
Arlington, Virginia 22205

Re: 1313 N Harrison Street

A

Mr. and Mrs.

Thank you for the prompt written response to our letter of August 3. Our company will
pursue the development of a single family home on this property. It will be several months before
construction begins. Thank you.
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Sincerely,

BeaconCrest Homes

1355 Beverly Road, Suite 330, McLean, Virginia 22101 e (703) 748-5872 e (703) 748-5874 (fax)




